
 

 

WFWP International: Prayers For Victims Of Seoul Stampede 
 
Hoon Sook "Julia" Moon and Sun Jin Moon 
October 30, 2022 
 

 
 

On behalf of the Women's Federation for World Peace, International, we would like to express our 

profound condolences, love, and prayers to the parents, families and loved ones of those tragically lost in 

Seoul, Itaewon on October 29, 2022. 

 

We are deeply shocked and saddened by the loss of so many precious lives, including young people with 

promising futures ahead. Our thoughts are with the people of the Republic of Korea during this difficult 

time. 

 

We continue to pray for the fast and full recovery of those who were injured. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Dr. Julia H. Moon, International President 

 

 
Dr. Sun Jin Moon, Senior Vice President 
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